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GENERAL ATOMIC. COMPANY
PO. BOX,81068 ' ~ '
SAN DIEGO. CALIFORNIA 9213a In Reply
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Mr. Charles McOcnald, Chief
Transportation Branch j
Division of Fuel Cycle and Material Safety 9

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission C, Q,

Washington, D.C. 20555 '' W :- W :n. - - - - . , . m
Y

Subject: Dockets 71-9072 and 71-5938. --% -

M2. si
GAC ltr SRP-ll46 re COC-9072 dtd 1/31/80. r, .,' ;;:.e .: C3' * '

References: (a)
GAC ltr SHP-ll47 re C0C-5938 dtd 1/31/80.2 |g -
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(b) P
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' car Mr. MacDonald:

Recently we received your forn letters requesting the submission of consoli-
dated safety analyses along with the subject applications for renewal.

Based upon previous conversations with your staff, ve understood that sub-
mission of such consolidated analyses would not be required for this renewal
because the packages have specific uses and are seldom used by GAC and the
few others involved in our material shipments. Accordingly, we had subnit-
ted on January 31, 1980 our renewal applications, reference (a) and refer-
ence (b), and fees for the adninistrative renewal of the package Certificates
of Compliance.

This confirns our telephone conversation's acceptance of revised expiration
dates of May 31, 1981 rather than May 31, 1985 for COC-9072 and June 30, 1981
rather than June 30, 1985 for COC-5938, and reconfirms our intent to submit
a consolidated safety analysis as part of the 1981 rencual applications.

We look forward to your renewal of the subject Certificates of Compliance 4

with expiration dates of May 31, 1981 and June 30, 1981, respectively.

Very truly yours,

Y -O?' eg3C William R. Mowry
p -G Licensing Adninistrator2 3Ng Z . Nuclear Materials Control Division-
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